
   

  
  

In Saint-Petersburg officials of Main Investigations Directorate visit
patronized children’s home and congratulate inmates on successful
end of school year

 

  
  

Senior officials and employees of the Saint-Petersburg Main Investigations Directorate of the
Russia’s Investigative Committee have visited orphanages in Neva District.

Having taken under patronage the School no 24 for orphans and children left without parental care
of Neva District in Saint-Petersburg in 2010, officials of the Main Investigations Directorate have
many times brought joy to the children by visiting and congratulating them on different holidays and
helping to educated them in the patriotic spirit and love to their homeland.

On 24 May 2014, the investigators came to the last school bell and congratulated the inmates and
graduates of the school on the end of school year. They gave them flowers and tablet computers and
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in their turn the children made a show for the guests. 

Изображения
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